
 
 

 

 

                                                                        Minutes 

                                                           Board of Fire Engineers 

                                                           Monday, July 8, 2019 

 

 

• The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm. 

• Board of Fire Engineers members Dave Flannery, Dave Joki and Dave Santuccio, as well as 

Chief Corey were present. 

• June minutes were read and accepted. 

• The 2019 budget was discussed. Pump tests are done and all trucks passed. Final Forestry 

gear has come in and everyone will have a new set. New suction hose for 5E4 has been 

ordered. 2020 budget was talked about. We are way behind on new apparatus, with the 

average age being 25 years old. Next year we will start buying new second set of gear for 

members, as our old set will start to be out of date. 

• We will not be buying Public Employment Law Book. 

• Some different training classes will start this fall. 

• With the Hearse and Cannon moved up to the Historical Building, this will give us badly 

needed space downstairs. We will move equipment around downstairs and see which way is 

best. 

• Four personnel have signed up for Lt. Job. We will start the training and testing for Lt. Job. It 

was discussed to have three Chiefs from other towns come and do the interviews. 

• We have finished putting crushed gravel on the water holes for this year. We are saving one 

load for after the paving takes place in August. Only a small amount for tractor mowing this 

year. We have started the hand mowing for this year. 

• Lee Lemoine will start working on fire horn in two weeks. The weather has put him behind. 

• Discussion on purchase of new fire apparatus for the Brookline Fire Department. We will be 

looking into what the cost would be for a new 5E2. Still trying for a grant for 5E4. Have not 

heard anything on grants yet.  

• Chief will be passing out employee reviews to employees and then bring them to next 

meeting. 

• Signing of bills. 

• Meeting adjourned at 8:45 pm, and next meeting will be held on August 12, 2019 at 7:00 pm.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Charles E. Corey Sr. 

Brookline Fire 
Department 

Board of Fire Engineers 
Po Box 660 

Brookline, New Hampshire 03033 


